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NSPCC Rocks  

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
                        We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on 

Friday 2nd February 2024. Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a 
positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. This year, we are also raising the profile of times tables by 
collaborating with Times Tables Rock Stars.  
 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their 
vital services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young 
people whatever their problem or concern. 

 

On average, a child contacts Childline every 45 seconds 

 
 

 
   Donation 
 

• To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a small cash donation or a donation 
via Parent Pay. No matter the amount, your contributions will make a huge difference and 
are deeply appreciated.  

 
Non Uniform  
 

• We are inviting children to come dressed as a rock star for the day or to wear an item of 
clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt, t-shirt, jumper or even a 
onesie!). Please don’t feel the need to buy something new! We ask that children do not 
wear face paint and that Year 5 children are considerate of their outfit choice, as they 
have swimming in the afternoon. Thank you for understanding. 

 
Maths Activities   

 

• All year groups will engage in exciting number activities 
throughout the day and KS2 will partake in the TTRS 
competition that will boost maths confidence alongside 
accuracy and recall speed.  
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In School Competition  

 

• We will be holding a competition to guess the amount of jelly beans in a jar. The child 
who guesses the correct number, or closest to the number, will win a special rock star 
hamper. The entry fee for this competition will be 50p and all money raised will go to the 
NSPCC. The jar will make its way round classes week commencing 29th January and the 
lucky winner will receive their hamper on Friday 2nd February (Number Day).  

 
 

It all adds up 
 
We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day; last year was a huge success. All 
the money we raise at Swanwick Primary School will make an enormous difference to 
children today and help the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs C Staley  
Mathematics Lead 
 
 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

 
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:info@swanwick.derbyshire.sch.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

